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Mrs. McGinn’s News!  Issue 5


September 23, 2016


First Grade – St. Viator School











There will be no school for


Students on Monday, 


October 10!  











Aoibheann!


Aoibheann did a great job as the first student of the week!  She brought in great pictures of her family and friends.  Her mom came in as our Guest Reader!


Next Week: Brennan!


BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION: Please send in any box tops from products you use!  





   














Contacting Mrs. McGinn


Feel free to contact me anytime (


E-mail: � HYPERLINK "mailto:smcginn@stviatorchicago.org" �smcginn@stviatorchicago.org�


Bookmark our class webpage!


http://stephaniescahillgrade1.weebly.com/








Other Classroom News


   As the weather cools, please make sure that your student’s sweatshirts and outerwear is labeled with their name or initials.  


   Uniform shorts and gym shorts may not be worn beginning October 1st.  Regular uniforms or St. Viator gym sweatpants will be required each day.  


   Our first Art Zone will be Friday, September 30!  Please make sure you have sent in a smock or old t-shirt for your student to use on that day!




















Homework


Please check folders and assignment notebooks each night for new information.


Please make sure you check your student’s spelling notebook for words and activities each week.  Activities are due at the end of each week.     


Please let me know if you are unable to log on to Superkids or Mathletics and I will re-send you the information.











What We Are Learning in Room 202!


Reading – We are finishing up Unit 1 of Adventures of Superkids!  Students have read two stories and a poem and learned about several ways to analyze text.  Next week, we will begin Unit 2, and introduction to the spelling and sounds of “th” and “wh”!


Math – Students have begun Chapter 2 and started to look at each of our subtraction strategies.  They started with circling the number being subtracted, then crossing it out!  


Science- Chapter 2 has begun, with a discussion of the needs of all plants.  Students will get to plant their own beans next week!


Writing- We have continued to review our writing skills, including full sentences, with a naming part and an action part.  Students are also practicing re-reading their work after they write to listen to how it sounds.  








Dates to Remember 


September 30- Art Zone


October 6-7- Parent Teacher Conferences


October 10- Columbus Day.  No School.  











